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SUPERVISOR OF CHECKLIST (SOC) MINUTES 
Council Chambers, Town Hall, Hooksett, NH 

Tuesday, September 6, 2016 
7:00 – 7:30 p.m. (mandatory session) 

 
The meeting was posted as required  
 
ATTENDANCE: Mike Horne, Chairman, and Bryan Williams; Excused: Kim Daggett  
 
MINUTES OF August 11, 2016 - APPROVED  
 
OLD BUSINESS:   None  
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
Mike reported the mandatory meeting prior to the State Primary was posted as required 
(Town website, bulletin board in Town Hall, and it was published in a local publication 
[The Hooksett Banner]).  
 
The Supervisors of the Checklist entered voter registrations and requested changes 
(names and addresses) not yet entered, being available for any public attending (there 
were no public who attended). The meeting was extended beyond 7:30PM until that task 
was completed.  
 
There was discussion of shift coverage at the State Primary on September 13th. Bryan 
and Mike will be there when the polls open and Kim will join them mid-morning. A 
volunteer poll worker will be assisting them.  
 
VOTER REGISTRATIONS AND CHANGES TO THE CHECKLIST  
     33 voters removed due to registering in other NH cities/towns  

103 voters who were added to the checklist or had address / name changes  
    3 removed due to death (per Div of Vital Statistics report)  
 

There were seven (7) registration forms that were not acted on because there was 
missing evidence that should have been noted on the forms that the four (4) proof 
requirements (ID, age, domicile, and citizenship) or affidavits should have been attached. 
Those forms with telephone numbers on them will be called and voters urged to come to 
the Supervisors table at the polls to resolve them so they can be added to the checklist 
and vote. Two letters that were mailed prior to the meeting, asking for proof of 
citizenship, had not been responded to.  
 
No other business was discussed and the meeting ended at 8:35PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Mike Horne 




